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HTRS Board Discussing Classes That Count Toward GPA
During last week’s HTRS School board meeting one of the topics discussed was classes, including
music classes that count toward a students grade point average.  
    Superintendent Clint Kimbrough provided details.  ( play audio  :59 seconds ) 
    Kimbrough talked about some of the issues that brought the topic before the board.  ( play audio 
:51 seconds ) 
    The HTRS Board is expected to discuss the topic during their April Board meeting.  


